OFFICE OF THE FIRST SELECTMAN

Telephone (203) 563-0100 Fax (203) 563-0299

Email to: Bill.Brennan@Wiltonct.org



William F. Brennan First Selectman

Harold E. Clark Second Selectman

Ted W. Hoffstatter

Richard J. Dubow

James A. Saxe

TOWN HALL 238 Danbury Road Wilton, CT 06897

BOARD OF SELECTMEN BUDGET WORKSHOP February 5, 2014 Meeting Room B, Town Hall

PRESENT:

William Brennan, Harold Clark, Ted Hoffstatter, Richard Dubow,

James Saxe

ALSO PRESENT

Sandy Dennies

Chairman Brennan called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m.

FY 2015 Department Budgets

Mr. Brennan handed out to the BOS a copy of a summary of the department budgets that indicates where we are today in the budget process. The reductions suggested in the operating expenditures and operating capital budgets were reviewed in detail. General consensus was reached on the proposed reduction areas in response to the BOF's financial objectives. BOS budget revenues were also reviewed with increases explained.

Having no further business, the meeting adjourned at 8:15 p.m.

Jacqueline Rochester Recording Secretary (Taken from video) MAR 0 4 2014

E 11:15 Am

Sutty Gui Murgeti:
WILTON TOWN CLERK